
2015 MIAC Year in Review. 
This  year is turning out to be another active year.  It will kick off with our potluck party on 

March 1st and end with our Christmas party on December 4th.  There is a new event this year 

being planned.  We are doing our own picnic on August 22nd in Marinwood Park.  We have 

done a combined picnic with our San Francisco counterpart but this year we are going to do 

our own as a truly Irish family oriented event.  Keep going to our website at 

www.marinirishamericanclub.com for information throughout the year.  Flyers for all of our 

events will be sent to all of our members.  Enjoy the Club this year as you have in the past. 

 ST. PATRICK’S POTLUCK PARTY, MARCH 1ST 4 PM, ST. ISABELLA  

  MIAC AT THE SF GIANTS, JUNE 15TH, AT&T PARK 

 SAN RAFAEL PACIFICS GAME, ALBERTS PARK, DATE TBD 

 CLINE WINE AND DIXYLAND  JAZZ FESTIVAL,  JULY 11TH, CLINE WINERY 

 MIAC SCHOOLARSHIP DINNER, THE CLUB, DATE TBD 

 MIAC PICNIC, MARINWOOD PARK, AUGUST 22ND  

 IRISH MUSIC FESTIVAL, FAIRFAX, OCTOBER 

 MIAC MEMORIAL MASS AND BREAKFAST, ST. CECILIA, NOVEMBER 

 MIAC CHRISTMAS PARTY, DECEMBER 5TH, THE CLUB 

 MAYFLOWER IRISH MUSIC EVENINGS THROUGHOUT THE YEAR ON TUESDAYS 
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MIAC SCHOLARSHIPS 

Remember, applications for 2015 

MIAC Scholarships are due by March 

17th.  Applications are available on 

our website, which is listed below.  

All high school seniors entering 

college and returning college 

students are eligible.  Scholarships 

are available to relatives of MIAC 

Members, who have been members 

for more than 2 years. MIAC 

scholarships can be received 

multiple years.   

MIAC Dues 
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Your 2015 –2016 MIAC Dues are 

now due.  The dues are now $25 

for an individual and $40 for a 

family.  Payments can be made 

either by sending a check to our PO 

Box below or bring it to our St. 

Patrick's Potluck.  Thank you for 

your continued support of our Club.   

MARIN IRISH AMERICAN CLUB 

POST OFF BOX 6025 

San Rafael, CA 94903 

www:marinishamericanclub.com  



What a great time we had in 2014. 

We are looking for some new folks o 

help us plan and coordinate our 

events.  We have some fun Board 

meetings and really do a lot of plan 

some meaningful events each year 

for the Club.  Consider coming to 

one of our meetings and get 

involved.  You will be happy you did.   

.  

2014 a year in pictures 

We need your help on the 

MIAC Board 

MIAC Scholarships may be 

a good option as part of 

your estate.   

MIAC Scholarship fund would make 

a very suitable place for a part of 

your estate  We have helped our 

members family offset the high cost 

of college and your donation will 

only enhance our ability to do more.  

Consider this as part of your estate 

and we can dedicate a MIAC 

Scholarship in your name, if you like.   

2014—2015 MIAC Board 
 

Ray Kelleher, Co President  

Rob Pheatt, Co President  
*********  

Bobbie Danz, Treasurer  

Tom Egan, Sect/Editor  

Mary McCaffrey, Member  

Pat McEntee, Member—Scholarships 

Eileen and Mick Madden, Members  

Judith Cassidy, Member  

Jack Hayes, Member  

Mary Ann Ralsten, Member- 

Membership  

Winnie Coleman, Member  

Fr. Cyril O’Sullivan, Moderator  


